New Highland Elementary

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

April 16, 2010
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, April16, 2010 at 2:35 pm in the school library.
Members present included:  Stephanie Brown, Joan Hill, Dee Dee Malley, Lana Mitchell, Lorena Roman, and Mark Thomas.
Visitors present:  J.D. Duncan and Clint Nelson
Agenda---Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council and recognized the visitors.
Minutes--- The minutes of the regular monthly meeting held on March 12th were reviewed.  Lana Mitchell made a motion to approve the minutes and Stephanie Brown seconded it.
The minutes of the Special Called Site Base Meeting held on March 29th were reviewed.  DeeDee Malley made a motion to approve the minutes and Stephanie Brown seconded it.

Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members.  DeeDee Malley made a motion to approve the financial report and Stephanie Brown seconded it.

Old Business:

Round Table Discussions--- New Highland’s exhibit was excellent.
Budget --- The question concerning the amount of money the school spent on Everyday Math and supplies has been resolved.

New Business:
Handwriting Policy/Open Response/On Demand Writing Proposal---Mr. Duncan presented a proposal the committee has designed.  After discussion and suggestions, Mr. Duncan will make the suggested changes to the proposal. He will review these changes with the Handwriting/Open Response/ On Demand ADHoc Committee.  A final copy of this proposal will be shared at next month’s regular meeting.
Professional Development --- Mr. Nelson shared a copy of the professional development opportunities with the committee.  Lana Mitchell made a motion to approve the Professional Development proposal with the changes the committee discussed and DeeDee Malley seconded it.  Mr. Nelson shared he would send the staff a final copy of the Professional Development Training once the corrections have been made.
Budget--- Joan Hill presented a proposed budget for the 2010-2011 school year.  DeeDee Malley made a motion to approve the budget and Stephanie Brown seconded it.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:50 p.m.
